Republic of the Philippines
Pepartment of Education
REGION VIII - EASTERN VISAYAS

May 17, 2024

REGIONAL MEMORANDUM
No. 6 0 2 rs.2024

UPDATES ON THE 280 QUARTER CONVERGENCE OF THE ADMINISTRATIVE
SERVICE AND LAUNCHING OF THE PROJECT GREAT CONCERN

To:  Schools Division Superintendents
All Others Concerned

1. Due to some intervening activities, the 24 Quarter Convergence-cum-
Capacity Building of the Administrative Officers of the Administrative Service
scheduled on June 19-21, 2024 to be hosted by the Tacloban City Division is reset
to July 10-12, 2024. As such, participants may still submit their confirmation
until June 14, 2024 thru email at naisy.brosas@deped.gov.ph. :

2, It is reiterated that those who have submitted their confirmation and fail to
attend shall still be obliged to pay the registration fee to the host division. However,
the SDO may send representatives as substitute/s in lieu of the participants
identified in Regional Memorandum 437, s.2024. Those in-charge of the payroll
services of the SDOs are likewise encouraged to attend.

3. As one of the activities of the said event, the Project Give Responsive and
Effective Action on Teachers’ Concern (Project GREAT Concern) shall be
launched. In relation thereto, the following technical working group (TWG]) is hereby
created:

Chairperson : ELIZABETH E. CABOBOY
Co-Chairperson: EVA D. ROSALES
Members J ARIEM V. CINCO

APPLE T. REYES
WEDLYN P. ABALORIO
JEANITA C. DIONGON

Consultant : ROSEMARIE M. GUINO EdD
4. Immediate dissemination of and compliance with this memorandum are
desired.

EVELYN R. FETALVERO CESO IV
Regional Director

Enclosures: None
References: Regional Memorandum No. 437, S. 2024
To be indicated in the Perpetual Index under the following subjects
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